
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 
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Parent Governor Election 
As you will be aware, school recently had a 
vacancy for a parent governor on our 
governing body. 
 
I would like to start by thanking both 
candidates for their interest in the post and 
would also like to thank all parents who voted 
in the ballot. 
 
Upon completion of this, school can now 
confirm that Mr James Roys was the 
successful candidate and has been re-
appointed to the governing body. 
Congratulations Mr. Roys. 
 
Furthermore, following a conversation with 
our Chair of Governors, it is proposed that 
Mrs. Danielle Vanderwalt will also be joining 
the governing body, subject to validation at 
our next meeting in November, as an 
associate member of the board. 
Congratulations Mrs. Vanderwalt  

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 

Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

Parents Evening 

In light of the current climate, school will not be 
able to invite you in for the autumn term Parents’ 
Evening. 
 
Nevertheless, it is important to us that you know 
how your children have settled back into school. 
As a result, we will be sending home Parent 
Dialogue booklets and a piece of work next week. 
Willow Class will continue to provide their 
updates and information via Tapestry.  
 
These documents will give you an idea of how 
your child’s new school year has started and 
indicate how they are working academically as 
well as how they are demonstrating the school’s 
key values.  
 
Please look out for these next week.  

Half Term 
A quick reminder that our first half term finishes 
at home time on Thursday 15th October. 
 
We hope that you have a restful half term and 
look forward to seeing all the children again on 
Tuesday 3rd November 2020. 
 
Thank you 
Lee Christopher 
Head Teacher 
 
 

Reading Books 
Last year, school were very fortunate that the 
Friends of Lambley helped us start our very own 
Lambley Lending Library. They purchased a large 
number of reading books and I know the children 
really enjoyed reading them.  
 
Can I please ask that all library books are returned 
to school this week to enable us to do a stock 
check and work out which books we would still like 
to add to our library. 
 
Please note: when the books are returned to 
school they will be quarantined for 3 days and 
wiped down before they are made available to the 
children again. Thank you.  


